
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

11 October 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
The students in Ho-Yen class have worked hard to earn an end of term Halloween party in class 
on Thursday 20 October. We will be offering some face painting in the afternoon. The face paint 
will be washable.  If you prefer your child not to take part, in case of any allergic reactions, please 
let me know on the slip below. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact myself. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Isla O’Reilly 
Ho-Yen Class Teacher        
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
Please delete as appropriate: 
 
I give permission/do not give permission/for some face paints to be used on: 
 
 
Name of student: ………………………………………………………………… 
 
Class ……………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Signed: …………………………………………………………………………… 

 


